
 

 

  

Notice of Relocation of  

Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited HuiZhou Sub-branch 

 

Dear Customers, 

Thank you for your trust and support to Hang Seng (China) Limited HuiZhou Sub-branch (hereinafter to be 

referred as our branch). 

According to our business plan, also in order to provide you a better experience, our branch plans to relocate 

to Room03-05，Floor17，Unit 1,  Huamao Building Tower3, HuiZhou Central Place ，No.11 WenChang Road, 

JiangBei, HuiZhouCity, Guangdong on Nov. 21,2016. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may be caused. Should you have any queries or require any 

assistance, please visit our website www.hangseng.com.cn or turn to our 24-Hour Customer Service Hotline 

8008 30 8008 / 4008 30 8008. 
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